
Finding Funds to End Hunger  

It’s a New Year with so much need – Inspire Others to Give to Your Anti-Hunger 
Programs and Keep your Cupboard Full! 

Souper Bowl of Caring 

Since 1990 the Souper Bowl of Caring has been the kick off each year for raising dollars and food items 
on the Big Game Day.  It’s also a great way to share the anti-hunger work that your congregation is doing 
with those in the greater community along with others look to support local faith communities.  If you 
haven’t registered your church (or updated your information, lately), it’s not too late to get the word 

out​.  ​Check out ​TackleHunger.org​ for all the resources you’ll need; go to 

TackleHunger.org/login​ to update your information OR to register.​  ​The site is live all year, not 
just for Super Bowl Sunday, so it’s important to keep your info up-to-date for year-round donations to 
Tackle Hunger! 

 

Emergency Food and Shelter Program  

The Emergency Food and Shelter Program (EFSP) began in 1983 with a $50 million federal 

appropriation. The program was created by Congress to help meet the needs of hungry and 

homeless people throughout the United States and its territories by allocating federal funds for 

the provision of food and shelter. 

During its 38 years of operation, the program has disbursed over $5.03 billion to over 14,000                
local providers in more than 2,500 counties and cities. Congregations with currently funded             
food programs can benefit from supplemental funding through EFSP to provide additional            
food boxes and/or served meals.  The minimum funding is $1,000.00. 

To find out more about EFSP funding in Apache, Gila, Maricopa, Navajo, Pinal and Yavapai               
Counties, email ​EFSP@HungerHurts.org 

Hunger Program Grants from Presbytery of Grand Canyon Cents-Ability Fund 

Cents-Ability (once known as Two Cents a Meal) is a small step in the battle against hunger and poverty. 

Congregations invite every member — of all ages — to contribute a few cents at every meal. This simple 

act is an expression of thanks for what we have received. It is also a commitment to share with others in 

response to Jesus’ command “You give them something to eat.”  Then members bring their offerings to 

church on the appointed Sunday, all of those coins “making a joyful noise unto the Lord” as they are 

received and dedicated.  Cents-Ability offerings are sent to the Presbytery in support of the Small Grant 

Program.  ​Download Packet to begin your own Cents-ability Program 

 

Once sent to the Presbytery of Grand Canyon, the generous Cents-Ability offerings are distributed for 

hunger-related projects to either Congregations or Community Organizations serving within the 

geographic boundaries of the Presbytery​. These projects include, but are not limited to, Served Meals; 

Food Boxes and Gift Cards for Food Purchase.  Funding decisions are made through an application 

http://www.tacklehunger.org/
http://www.tacklehunger.org/login
mailto:EFSP@HungerHurts.org
https://azwheat.files.wordpress.com/2019/05/centsability-packet.pdf


process overseen by the Peace & Justice Network. Projects are usually funded in the range of $500.00 - 

$900.00. 

Download the Presbytery of Grand Canyon Cents-Ability FUNDING REQUEST FOR A HUNGER-RELATED 
PROJECT Here 

For further information on any of these programs, contact Tamera at WHEAT, ​wheat@HungerHurts.org 
or 602/955.5076 
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